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GUIDELINES PRESENTED BY THE DELEGATION OF MEXICO DURING 
THE SECOND MEETING OF THE INFORMAL WORKING GROUP 
· For Mexico, identifying measures to promote cooperation is central to the dialogue pursued through this Working Group.
· This forum for reflection is a product of the dialogue on the future of the inter-American defense system, which was formally launched a couple of years ago but seemingly is a continuation of work that for more than a decade has enjoyed pride of place on the agenda of our Committee on Hemispheric Security, precisely to strengthen cooperation mechanisms.
· The multiplicity of forums that handle the issues raised – for example regarding the materials produced in preparation for this meeting, or natural disasters – poses a serious coordination challenge.
· Identifying effective channels not only to keep a historical record of the debates, drafts, and proposals, but also to facilitate transfer of experiences and create synergies to enhance their impact, should be our priority as a hemispheric forum.
· Specifically, the Inter-American Defense Board – which, as an Organization of American States (OAS) institution, participates in various regional and subregional forums as an observer – should play a pivotal role in creating communication channels between the various forums and the OAS.
· In this role, the IADB would be better able to carry out the functions identified in subparagraphs j, k, and l of Article 3, under "Functions."
· Its participation should not be on a case-by-case or one-time basis; we must instead see to it that the consensus emerging from this Working Group's previous meeting remain current. At that meeting it was decided that the IADB should participate in all regional and subregional defense organizations as an observer and report on the outcomes.

· In this regard, the IADB should be urged to create a historical memory of the results of inter-American defense meetings as well as the agreements from the Conferences of Defense Ministers of the Americas (CDMA) and other forums engaged in issues addressed on the agenda for these forums, not only so as to report to the OAS in a timely manner but also for the member states to be better able to use input provided by the IADB, pursuant to Article 2 of the IADB Statutes, under "Purpose."
· This would also promote cooperation and coordination among member states, to avoid duplication of effort in the programs and activities (Article 31.1 of the Statutes of the Board) pursued by the IADB and other OAS bodies, and even other sub-regional forums.
· Fostering effective and efficient guidance and coordination among the states, so that all decisions articulated and adopted by the various hemispheric defense forums – Conference of Defense Ministers of the Americas, Conference of American Armies, and System of Cooperation Among the Air Forces of the Americas – would be aligned and afford the states an agile defense policy apparatus.
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